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‘Learning and Growing’ at Rushen Primary School 

 
We wish all our pupils, parents and staff a ‘Happy New Year!’  

and a warm welcome back to school. 
 

We have quickly settled into our routines and ‘what we do around here’. 
 

Overviews of our learning, for each class this term, can now be found on our website. 
 
 
Congratulations are in order following an invitation from Cherry Godfrey to enter an Island 

wide KS1 Autumn term colouring competition.  

Not only did pupils win prizes in the age group categories, but one pupil also won overall, earning 

our school a cheque for £250! 

 

Well done to all those pupils who entered and represented school! 
 

 
 



Here is our new set of prefects for the Spring term, who have already undertaken 

their new responsibilities with enthusiasm. 
 

 
 
 

RNLS SOS Day and Assembly 
We will recognise the importance of our RNLI on Thursday 30th January by inviting 

anyone who would like to, to dress in blue, orange and yellow for the day.  Cash 

donations to the RNLI will be welcome on the day.  A member of our local RNLI will 

also visit our assembly. 
 
Dates for upcoming class assemblies and opportunities to stay and learn: 
 
23rd January Ballig Class 
13th February Laurel Bank Class 
20th March Union Mills Class 
3rd April Barregarrow Class 
1st May Crosby Class 
15th May Braddan Bridge Class & Bray Hill Class 
26th June Ballacraine Class 
 
9.00am Class Assembly 
9.30am Classroom Learning 'Stay & Learn' 
 
We always hope that we can keep to the planned dates, but sometimes unforeseen events may 

mean last minute changes. 
 

We look forward to seeing many of you there and thank you for your continued support! 
 

Mrs Higgins, Mrs Shaw and all RPS staff. 


